
 

   

   
 

   

        
       

     
         

        
 

 

      
   

        

     
 

   

         
     

 

CYNGOR GWYNEDD COUNCIL 

Gwynedd Business Support Bulletin 11.03.2021 

IMPORTANT: February/March 2021 Restrictions 
grants for businesses liable for Non-Domestic 
Rates closing at 5:00pm TODAY 

The Welsh Government has announced that from 5:00pm today, Thursday, 11 
March 2021, no new applications will be accepted for the grants for businesses 
liable for Non-Domestic Rates, which are administered by Gwynedd Council as 
part of the February/March 2021 Restrictions Business Funds. If you have not 
already received support or submitted an application, you can do so by going 
to: 

http://bit.ly/ResBusFundsMarch2021 

 Discretionary grants for small businesses who do not receive a Non-
Domestic Rates bill – or are ineligible for the Non-Domestic Rates grants – 
will remain open for the time being; but don’t delay. 

Hospitality, Tourism and Leisure businesses Sector 
Specific Grant application phase 2 closes 8:00pm 
12 March 2021 

The second phase of the Welsh Government ERF Sector Specific Grant for 
hospitality, tourism and leisure businesses and associated supply chain 
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businesses will close at 8:00pm tomorrow, Friday 12 March 2021, or 
beforehand if funds are fully committed, so don’t delay applying. The grant 
aims to support businesses employing 10 or more staff who expect to lose 
more than 60% of their turnover as a result of the on-going Alert Level 4 
restrictions between 25 January 2021 to 31 March 2021 to meet their 
operating costs. Please review the criteria now to prepare to apply go to: 

https://fundchecker.businesswales.gov.wales/ssgp2/ 

Written Statement: Covid-19 and Non-Domestic 
Rates Relief for Businesses in 2021-22 

Yesterday 10 March 2021, the Welsh Government confirmed that an additional 
£380m package of non-domestic rates relief for businesses in sectors most 
directly affected by the Covid-19 pandemic will be provided. All retail, leisure 
and hospitality businesses occupying properties with a rateable value of up to 
£500,000 will receive 100% non-domestic rates relief for the duration of 2021-
22. As in 2020-21, local authorities will be responsible for the administration of 
the scheme. More information about this will be circulated in due course. For 
the cabinet statement in full, go to: 

http://bit.ly/3ceu2eo 

More useful information is available from: 

Gwynedd Council – Business Support 

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/businesscovid19 
https://twitter.com/BusnesGwynedd 

Gwynedd Business Network 

https://www.gwyneddbusnes.net/ 
https://twitter.com/gwyneddbusnes 

Business Wales 
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https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/ 
https://twitter.com/_businesswales 

Busnes@llandrillomenai 

https://www.facebook.com/BusnesatLlandrilloMenai/posts 
https://twitter.com/busnesLLM 

FSB Wales 

https://twitter.com/FSB_Wales 

Visit Wales 

https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz 

Register to receive the latest news 
https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A 

If you’ve got a question or need some advice please e-mail 
busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru 

3 

mailto:busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru
https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A
https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz
https://twitter.com/FSB_Wales
https://twitter.com/busnesLLM
https://www.facebook.com/BusnesatLlandrilloMenai/posts
https://twitter.com/_businesswales
https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice



